
 

I am writing to you today to show my disgust at the recent Abortion Bill that has been passed in NI. 

 

The bill is draconian and I do not feel is representative of the population of NI. 

 

I wish for it to be withdrawn and feel that it is my human right to show my opinion and as public 

representatives you have a responsibility to take account of public opinion. 

 


